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Birthday greetings from David St. Pierre
A thanks from David to all of you for the greetings for his 80th birthday. On his birthday, Andrew, Aline, Tanya, David 
and David went to Valley Entrance, an easy cave in Kingsdale, situated only 50 m from the road. He enjoyed visiting this 
400 m long Roof Tunnel Passage. It is an abandoned phreatic tube which enters the West Kingsdale Master Cave 
System stream passage at a 10 m pitch. It is generally level and involves some stooping and crawling through pools up 
to thigh deep.

En bursdagshilsen fra David St. Pierre


